
 

 

 

 

Paul Depoorter, iecu@winner.es  

Jan Abrahamsen, t@ndlaegerne.dk 

 

Dear Paul and Jan, 

We would like to inform you about our intention to host and organize the Europe Class World 
Championship in the Czech Republic. 

Our team currently participates in preparing the 2010 Fireball European Championship which 
takes place at the very same location as the intended Europe Class World Championship. 
You can find all basic information about the venue in this video trailer: 

 http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pHHbgQkTySE&feature=player_embedded. 

We have the will, enthusiasm and experience necessary for organizing a remarkable and 
unforgettable championship. Considering our international connections we believe that we 
are capable of ensuring the participation of representatives from countries which are not 
usually present at such events (the Slovak Republic, Poland, Hungary etc.).   

The Europe class became very popular in the Czech Republic thanks to the Olympic silver 
medal won by Lenka Smidova in Athens 2004. This outstanding accomplishment of the 
Czech yachting team is one of the reasons supporting the organization of the World 
Championship in the Czech Republic. 

We would like you to let us know your opinion whether the organization in the Czech 
Republic is possible. In case of your approval what would be the earliest year for the 
championship in the Czech Republic? Looking forward to hearing from you.  

Kind Regards 

 

On behalf of The Czech Europe Class Association 

 

 

 

 

Marek Směšný   Zdeněk Chlup    Katka Šmídová 

Brno, Czech republic, 17th August 2009 



Komu: Zdeněk Chlup <zchlup@atelierchlup.cz>, t@ndlaegerne.dk,  

kopie: info@europeclass.org 

datum:14. září 2009 12:34 

předmět: Re: Intention to host Europe Class Worlds in CZE 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

What a great pleasure to receive your application for the Worlds in CZE. 

The introduction video for the Fireball Europeans is superb. I am really looking forward to 
have a World Championship in your county. 

As you know, it has to be decided by the AGM next year in Sweden.  

The next available World Ch. in 2012. Sweden will organize the 2010 Worlds and Italy the 
2011. 

Attached you will find a DRAFT of the contract that should be signed with IECU in order to 
get the right to organize the Worlds. 

Of course, it has to be adapted to the 2012 Event. 

Also, the latest version of the Rules or the Major Events. 

If you agree with all, we can then go forward and make it a point on the Agenda of the 2010 
Anual General Meeting. 

I personally think that it would be fantastic that CZE gets the Event and that this will help 
other neibourgh countries to attend the Regatta and vitalise the Europe Class in the area.  

 

Very best regards, 

Paul Depoorter 

V.P.Racing - IECU - 


